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LAWFUL PRESENCE
VERIFICATION
The Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia has
implemented a policy requiring University System Institutions to verify
the lawful presence in the United States of all admitted students entering
Clayton State University who are seeking in-state (resident) tuition status.
BOR Policy 4.3.4 (https://www.usg.edu/policymanual/section4/C329/
#p434_verification_of_lawful_presence) states: “University System
institution shall verify the lawful presence in the United States of every
successfully admitted person applying for resident tuition status (in-state
tuition).

Information regarding this requirement and how it can be satisfied are
found on the Registrar's Office webpage (https://www.clayton.edu/
registrar/verification-of-lawful-presence/).
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